
 

 

 

 
MEMORANDUM 

To: The Honorable President and Members of the City Council 
c/o Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary 

From:  Andy Frank, Director of Real Estate  

Date: August 11, 2022 

Re: CCR 22-0106R Investigational Hearing - Solar Farming 

 

 

The Department of Real Estate is reporting on City Council Resolution 22-0106R Investigational Hearing - 

Solar Farming.  

The Department of Real Estate does not have technical expertise regarding solar farming, but is eager to 

understand how solar farming can benefits the citizens of Baltimore City. A representative from the 

Department of Real Estate will attend the hearing for CCR 22-0106R Investigational Hearing - Solar 

Farming. 

 

CC:  

Celeste Amato, Chief of Staff, Comptroller’s Office 

    KC Kelleher, Director of Communication, Comptroller’s Office 

Nina Themelis, Mayor’s Office 

Sophia Gebrehiwot, Mayor’s Office  


